
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  February 15, 2019   RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
 
SUBJECT: Icy Road and Sidewalk Conditions 
  
 
Please be advised that as temperatures continue to drop, Public Works crews 
are in the process of salting all secondary roads. Motorists are asked to use 
caution and drive according to road conditions.    

Sidewalks are icy and slippery, and the sidewalk plowing operations have been 
ongoing. We ask that property owners assist in clearing snow and ice from 
sidewalks as City operations are unable to treat all City sidewalks.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Mike Berkvens, Director of Engineering 
mike.berkvens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 Ext. 3359 

Tony D'Agostini, Superintendent of Roads 
tony.dagostini@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 2230 
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